
28 February 2025 

Mr. George Lawlor, T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
Email:  george.lawlor@oireachtas.ie 

Re: PQ 4219/25 – 
WTE Diabetes Specialist Pump Nurse 

Dear Deputy Lawlor, 

I refer to recent PQ in relation to the provision of one WTE Diabetes Specialist Pump Nurse for patients 
with Diabetes to have a greater chance to access Insulin Pump Therapy at Wexford General Hospital. 

I wish to advise that there is no Insulin Pump Therapy service currently at WGH.  However, a Consultant 
Endocrinologist is due to commence in post in late April 2025, at which point we will review the 
feasibility of the establishment of such a service. 

I trust that the above information is helpful to you. 

Yours sincerely, 

______________________________ 
LINDA O’LEARY, 
HOSPITAL MANAGER. 

Ospidéal Ginearálta Loch Garman 
Wexford General Hospital 
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Bóthar an Bhaile Nua 
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